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UNIVERSITY OF MAINE 4t Farmington

Instructional Media Center Learning Center

Farmington, Maine 04938
207-778-3501

January 10, 197k

This is to confirm that Madeleine Giguere was a selected
participant in a Media Training Program in New Instructional
Techniques, held at the University of Maine at Farmington,
March 29 to April 2, and May 3 to May 7, 1971. She parti-
cipated in activities during both sessions and completed

the work requirements as outlined in the scope of the work-

shop.
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Ralph M. Taylor,
Director
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